
From: Carrie Tucker <cart.803@gmail.com>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/5/2017 11:58:32 AM
Subject: Re: Lt. Gov. Kevin Bryant RSVP

Tori Beth,
I forgot to answer your question regarding media. I do expect some local media, however they are not 
confirmed yet.

Best regards,

Carrie Tucker
CCCC
803-371-4646
cart.803@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 5, 2017, at 11:10 AM, Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Hi Carrie,
 
I wanted to RSVP on behalf of the Lieutenant Governor for the Carolinas Chinese Chamber of Commerce dinner 
this Thursday. Thank you so much for the invitation and Lt. Gov. Bryant looks forward to joining you all. Darryl 
Broome, Agency Director of the Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging, and I will be with him as well.
 
Also, is this event open to media? He has a couple other events that day, and I just wanted to make sure I knew 
in case we were asked.
 
Thank you!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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